
Candyland Child Development 
Center

will be Closed December 25th in 
observance of Christmas Day!!

Please remember to send winter coats, 
boots hats, and gloves with your child so 

that we can go outside.

“Lollipops”
Hello everyone! As many of 
you have seen, Miss Kyla is 
back from maternity leave! I 
am so excited to get back 

into the classroom and 
continue with your child’s 
development into the new 

year! We are also updating 
our family board with 

pictures of your child’s 
family. As always, if you 

have any questions, please 
feel free                   to reach 

out to                      me or  
Miss               Lillia!

“Smarties”
We are learning about 

Christmas around the world, I 
believe doing this gives the 
children the knowledge that 

there is more to Christmas then 
gifts. We will start week one 

with Make Choices. The 
second week, Healthy Choice. 

The third week we will learn 
about Heathy Habits. The final 

week we will learn about 
Problem Solving. For the store
this month I am going to buy 
toys for the children instead I 
am going to buy things for the 
family such as; board games, 

outside family activities, A night 
at the movies. I hope this 
Christmas season finds 

everyone well and happy.

“Gum Drops” & 
“Gummy Bears” 

This year has come and 
gone in a blink of an eye! 

December's theme is 
Christmas. This month, the 
Gum Drops will be saying 
goodbye to Ms. Madi. Her 

and her husband are 
moving to SC in January. 

We will miss her very much
but are also excited for 
them to start their new 

adventure together!
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